
PHOTO PERMISSION SLIP !
From time to time we take pictures during our day. We would like your 
permission to use these pictures on bulletin boards and class projects. Pictures 
would be selected to highlight activities during outside play, our class 
environment or events.  The pictures will only be used by The Cottage 
Playhouse to show the many ways our children have fun! !
Please take a moment to let us know your preferences regarding our use of photos of 
your children: !
____YES.  I grant permission to use photos of my child on The Cottage Playhouse 
website, bulletin boards and class events. !
_____YES. I grant permission to use photos of my child on bulletin boards and 
class projects but NOT on The Cottage Playhouse website.  !

-OR- !
_____ NO. Please do NOT take or use any photos of my child. !!
Child(ren)’s Name(s) (PLEASE PRINT): !
____________________________________________________________________ !
____________________________________________________________________ !
____________________________________________________________________ !
Parent/Guardian’s Name (PLEASE PRINT):  !
____________________________________________________________________ !
Parent/Guardian’s Signature: !
____________________________________________________________________ !!
Date:  ______________________ 



!!


